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I support SB 210. I voted that way in the past and strongly believe it is the manner of 

attaining an election with much less chance of fraud. It would require proof of 

citizenship. The bill if made law would require results of the election the next day or 

possibly the night of the election hugely decreasing tampering or cheating with tally of 

the ballots.  

 

I don’t have confidence in the current process in Clackamas County nor the whole 

state the way the vote is counted now - far to many possibilities of fraud. 

 

Sincerely, 

Geralyn Bennett  


